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Attendees: Michael Rodriguez, Bob Vocke, Paul Paryski, Alan Jager, Sigmund Silber, 
Conci Bokum, Pete Padilla, Gary Ehlert, Judy Goldberg, Camilla Bustamante, Denise 
Gonzales, and Nadine Appenbrink attended the JyS Water Planning Council monthly 
meeting. 
 
The next JyS monthly meeting will be February 14, 2005 in Santa Fe at the SFAHBA 
offices (1409 Luisa, Suite A in Santa Fe [1:30-4:00]). 
 
Camilla (Risk Assessment Corp.), Judy (Risk Assessment Corp.), and Denise (NM 
Community Foundation) discussed the RACER at Los Alamos National Laboratory 
Project (see attached presentation). If you are interested in the Project, Camilla can be 
reached at alamoworks@cybermesa.com or go to http://www.racernm.com. 
 
The Council prepared a final draft of its consensus-based action/project priorities for 
2005 (see revised attached Working Draft of JyS Water Planning Council Updated 
Recommendations and 2005 Activities/Actions). 
 
 
 


